[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Sherman requests proposals from qualified firms or individuals to provide engineering services for work related to an application for an infrastructure project with potential funding from: HUD CDBG, includes the preparation of a preliminary cost estimate to be used in the application and project engineering services if the project is awarded. Submit this request to The Town of Sherman no later than 6:00 pm on Tuesday, April 7, at the City Hall, 26 West Lamar St. Sher- man, MS 38869
